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  On 21 July 2017, the local Government of Quezon City published on a daily regarding an Ordinance banning food
stores located a hundred meters from public or private schools (from pre-school to high school) from selling and/or
promoting â€œjunk foods and sugary drinks.â€• The Association itself received a soft copy of the local Ordinance only on 31
July.Â  As such, PAGASA wrote the City Mayor and primary sponsor of the Bill Councilor Irene R. Belmonte a Position
Paper regarding this Prohibition and the fact that stakeholders were not invited to comment on the Bill.Â  Position PaperÂ 
was submitted to the office of the good Councilor and received at 1:30pm on 16 August 2017 by her staff Ms. Rose
Lapada.
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